SBMOC Meeting Minutes, November 5, 2022

Club President Roy Atkinson called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and passed the
attendance sheet.

New member Morris Freeman (MGT, 63 Land Rover, 2 MGBs) as well as first-time guest Frank
Sanders (MGB) were welcomed.

Club Treasurer Karen Thomas presented the Treasurer’s report: Truist account, $4,757.56; no
PayPal activity last month; $650 collected for the Christmas party; $26.12 paid out in fees; All
accounts total $7,181.80.

There will be no November Noggin & Natter. (Thanksgiving)

The Club Christmas party will be held on December 7 at the Piedmont Club. Mary gave an
overview of planned festivities.

Harvey asked about options for increasing the balance in Club accounts. Jerry talked about
charitable gifts. Karen read the portion of the Club by-laws regarding a charitable committee.
Harvey said that the Club historically had made donations to charities; Sam amplified this
comment. Multiple charities were mentioned as possible recipients. Roy authorized Harvey to
form a Charitable Committee. Jerry, Sebastian, and Candice were interested in being appointed
to the Committee by Roy and agreed to serve.

Harvey asked for car stories to be made part of every meeting, and Sebastian suggested having
members talk about how they came to own their cars.

Harvey talked about idle problems with his roadster.
Dave Hugo won $31 in the 50/50.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:48 a.m.; thanks to Mike Lackey for taking the meeting notes.



